
 

 
 

 
 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 

November 27, 2018 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

Re:  Electricity Distribution License ED-2003-0004 
Z-Factor Event 

 

Further to our letter of November 2, 2018 advising the Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) that 
Burlington Hydro Inc. (“Burlington Hydro”) will be filing a Z-factor application associated with 
the occurrence of a major event on May 4, 2018, Burlington Hydro would like to request that 
this Z-factor application be combined with its IRM proceeding EB-2018-0021. 
 
The letter is being filed through the OEB’s RESS system; two hard copies will follow by 
courier.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
Original Signed by 
 
 
Sally Blackwell 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Email: sblackwell@burlingtonhydro.com 
Tel: 905-336-4373 
 


